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Dear Mr. Barnes

| have received the BST and BST-R review of the Marine Institute courses undertaken as part of CAPP
Standard Practice for the Training and Qualifications of Personnel Safety Training Quality Review.

| can advise that, in the spirit of the intent of this review, i.e. to identify best practices and to improve
consistency in course content and delivery, | am happy to share this information with other members of
the Training and Qualifications Committee.

| would like to suggest that it would be useful to convene a workshop involving stakeholders at which
the various recommendations could be fully discussed and agreement reached on best practice.

Yours Sincerely

Robert Rutherford P.Eng

Director Offshore Safety and Survival Centre
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